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Dear Dr.,

I recently had the privilege of seeing your patient, Mrs.
My personal policy is to keep all health care providers of my practice members up to date on their progress.  Please find below my report of Mrs. initial examination.  I will be happy to send progress reports as well if you would like to add them to her file.

Mrs., as you know, is a       year old female and at the time of exam was       weeks gestation.  She presented to our office on       complaining of  FORMDROPDOWN 
  FORMDROPDOWN 
 and some FORMDROPDOWN 
.  The patient stated that her pain is most severe  FORMDROPDOWN 
.  Currently Mrs. notes her condition has become more severe and that is the reason for her visit to our office.  Mrs. also noted her baby is not in the vertex position.
Objective findings included  FORMDROPDOWN 
 orthopedic tests and a slight  FORMDROPDOWN 
 indicating  FORMDROPDOWN 
 possibly related to her abnormal gate associated with the biomechanical changes of pregnancy.  Static and motion palpation revealed the presence of vertebral misalignments at multiple levels.  Tenderness was noted by Mrs.at the various areas surrounding her lower back, sacroiliac and acetabular regions. 

Positive findings included a coccyx displacement,  FORMDROPDOWN 
 sacral apex rotation,  FORMDROPDOWN 
 superior pubic arch causing the  FORMDROPDOWN 
 posterior superior iliac spine to rock posteriorly.  These misalignments cause pelvic torque which has lead to this patient’s current condition. 

Diagnostic Para Spinal Thermal examination report is enclosed for your review.

Vertebral misalignments were noted at various levels listed:  FORMDROPDOWN 
 and  FORMDROPDOWN 
 Cervical,  FORMDROPDOWN 
,  FORMDROPDOWN 
 and  FORMDROPDOWN 
 Thoracic,  FORMDROPDOWN 
 and  FORMDROPDOWN 
Lumbar and the sacropelvic region including the  FORMDROPDOWN 
  FORMDROPDOWN 
. 

Mrs. has been prescribed a  FORMDROPDOWN 
 course of chiropractic care at a frequency of  FORMDROPDOWN 
 visits every week until delivery.  After delivery a progress evaluation will be performed to determine a continued need for care. 

After her first treatment using the Bagnell System for pre-natal care, Mrs. has stated that her level of pain has significantly decreased and she is feeling great.

Thank you for referring Mrs. to my office for pre-natal chiropractic care.  Please don't hesitate to contact me to discuss this or any other case in which I may be of service.

Sincerely,

Dr. Karen Gardner
123 Main street • anytown, PA • 12345
Phone: (215)123-4567 • drkarengardner@gmail.com
www.pregnancychiropractic.com
301 Corporate Drive • Langhorne, PA • 19047

Phone: (215)504-2711 • Fax: (928)962-3711

www.drbagnell.com

